
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0103

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 12/04/2022

Development:

Location :

First floor extension on the existing flat roofs between the GP room and Classroom Block on the north/east side, 

over the shelter on the south side and over the utility areas on the west side; accommodate a new Staff Room, 

Staff Toilets and 4 Resource Rooms and will link, at first floor level, the main classroom block on the east side to 

the classroom block on the west side of the campus.

Ballyroan Boys National School, Ballyroan Road, Ballyroan, Dublin 16



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Thursday 19 May 2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water 

                                             

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

 

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




